
 
 
 

 
 
 

St Silas Road, Blackburn,BB2 6JP
T: 01254 698447 
E: office@stsilas.blackburn.sch.uk                                                                                                                                                                W:www.stsilasprimary.co.uk 
20th September 2022
Residential 2022 - High Adventure 
Dear Parents or Carers,		 
As you will be aware, in Year 6 the children have the fantastic opportunity to go on the St Silas residential trip. This is definitely a high point of the year, as the children take part in team building activities that will help them with the future challenges of SATs and moving to High School. This year, we will be attending High Adventure in Cowling near Skipton. Details of the centre can be found on this address:
https://www.highadventure.co.uk/ 
The dates for the residential are Wednesday 8th, Thursday 9th and Friday 10th February 2022. 
The cost of the trip is £115. We have worked tirelessly to ensure that the cost of the trip has been kept to an absolute minimum, so that all our children can attend. This will include all transport, activities, board and food. All payments are to be made via parent pay. This can be made in one payment or in multiple instalments as suits. Should you have any difficulty with the financial implication of the trip, please contact the school office, in strictest confidence, to discuss. 
If you wish for your child to attend the residential trip, please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible. Should you have any questions regarding the residential, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely,

Yasmeen Abbas and Andrew Burcher
__________________________________________________________________________________

I would like my child ________________________________________________________________ to attend the residential trip to  the Anderton Centre between 8th and 10th February 2022.

Signed ____________________________________________________________________________
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